TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER 2016
SUMITTED BY: WAYNE HALL

Wayne Hall, Wayne Bull Calf, Edward Burke and Joe Wippert are all at a
training in Alabama on the propane buses. They will be going over the basic
mechanics of the buses. Since the majority of our buses are now propane buses.

We are still working with a few people on getting their CDL’s. We will have
one testing on Friday 10-21-16 let’s hope all goes well. We do have one lady we
are just waiting on her back ground check, she did have it done once but the
finger prints were smudged so that is all she is waiting on.

All buses routes are going good providing we are still short on bus drivers.
We did get the helpers for Matthew and John and we are still on trial basis.

We have a total of 41 activity trips and this concludes our report for the month of
October.



